
State of Florida 
-M-E-M-0-R- A-N-D-U-M- 

DATE May 19, 1998 
TO: Mary Bane, Deputy Executive Director/Technical 
FROM: Richard Tudor, Division of Communications 
RE: Item 3-Docket 960598-TP- Deferral of Issue 2 ONLY 

Staffwas just made aware that MCI is also in negotiations with someone other than GC 
Services; therefore, Issue 2 of Docket 960598-TF' must be deferred. However, Issue 1 must be 
voted on today, so that the LECs and ALECs have time to program any surcharge billing 
changes effective July 1,1998. 

cc: Commissioners 
Mr. Talbott 
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